
 
15 June 2018 

 

To:  ICANN Board Chair Cherine Chalaby  

ICANN President & CEO Göran Marby 

 

From:  RSSAC Co-Chairs on behalf of RSSAC 

 

Dear Cherine and Göran: 

 

RSSAC would like to acknowledge the ICANN team assigned to support RSSAC.  Extensive 

work went into the creation of RSSAC037: A Proposed Governance Model for the DNS Root 

Server System and RSSAC038: RSSAC Advisory on a Proposed Governance Model for the DNS 

Root Server System.  While this work was underway the normal activities of RSSAC still 

continued.  The cadence of all these efforts would not have been possible without the dedication 

of the ICANN team.  They have supported  RSSAC in multiple ways:  from backstage and 

onstage; as organizers and editors; in planning workshops and meetings; by making flight 

arrangements and ordering meals; in taking notes and making charts; and more.  They supported 

RSSAC with the highest levels of integrity and dedication, which enabled the development of 

RSSAC037 and RSSAC038.   

 

RSSAC extends its deepest appreciation and thanks to ICANN Senior Vice President of Policy 

Development Support, David Olive, for his relentless support and for the exemplary hard work 

of his team assigned to RSSAC:   

 

Mario Aleman 

Kim Enger 

Andrew McConachie  

Carlos Reyes 

Kathy Schnitt 

Steve Sheng 

 

The RSSAC looks forward to next steps in its proposal with the support of this amazing team.   

 

With much appreciation and on behalf of RSSAC, 

 

Tripti Sinha and Brad Verd 

RSSAC Co-Chairs 

 
 

 


